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The warmth of a BBQ fire on a 
starry night on 7

th
 December at 

Heritage View condo in Dover Rise 
was equal to the warmth of the 
fellowship which was shared by over 
forty people, mostly from the adult 
cells. 
 
There was an over-abundance of food 
to accompany the friendly banter 
between buddies from the various 
cells.  Halfway through, we proceeded 

into the function room to be 
spiritually fed. 
 
Rev Anthony shared about 
the church rebuilding and 
encouraged all to have faith 
and pray for God’s provision 
to build the physical church 
as well as a strong body of 
believers that will carry out 

the Great Commission, as the new building becomes a Gateway to 
Heaven, in Taman Jurong.  I am not quoting his words but merely giving a 
short summary of what he said. 
 
After that, we again returned to the poolside to try and finish up the 
remaining food. Being older folks, we were unable to consume all the food 
and thus maybe some of you young ones had our leftovers for breakfast 
the next day. 
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It was a fun night for the oldies even if I have 
to say so myself.  The last time we had such 
a gathering must be quite some time ago 
because no one can remember when. 
 

Martin Cheah. 


